
There's 
POWER in 
Numbers 
Thank you for helping the kids of St. Jude! 

February 22, 2021 

   

Dear Parents, 
Our students are joining St. Jude 
Children's Research Hospital in the fight 
against childhood cancer by participating 
in a St. Jude Math-A-Thon from February 
22-March 5, 2021. This event helps kids 
refine their academic skills while 
teaching them that they have the power 
to help others. 

Your involvement is a big part of making 
this program a success, and participation 
is easy. 

Register: ​at StJude.org/math 

● Click here: 
https://fundraising.stjude.org/site/TR/
Math/Math?pg=entry&fr_id=130315 

Share: ​via email and on social media 

● additional resources are available in 
your online fundraising center 

● use ​@stjude ​and ​#stjudemathathon 

Track: ​your progress 

● encourage friends and family to 
donate online 

● log any offline donations (cash and 
checks) in your online fundraising 
center to receive credit toward prizes 

Earn:​ prizes 

● return offline donations to your 
teacher in an envelope  

● select your prizes via the email sent 
to you after the event 
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